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Incident 24-06240	

On 12/08/2024 at approximately 12:02 pm Deputies were dispatched to a residence in the 2000 block of Fisher Ct in Oceola Township. Deputies were advised that a 43-year-old male who lives at the residence had fired several shots while standing in front of his wife's vehicle as she was attempting to back out of the driveway with their children. Further investigation revealed that the male had previously fired rounds inside of the house with one of the rounds traveling through a wall into an adjacent room near where one of the children were sitting. 

The wife and the children were able to leave the house unharmed. Once deputies were on scene, the male continued to fire additional rounds while inside of the residence. 

The Livingston Region Swat Team along with the Livingston Regional Crisis Negotiation Team responded to the scene to assist. After the Negotiation Team made contact with the male he agreed to exit the residence and surrender. A search warrant was executed on the residence and several firearms were located and there was evidence that a large number of shots were fired from inside of the house into the walls and floors. 

The 43-year-old was lodged in the Livingston County Jail and is awaiting arraignment on numerous charges. 
_________________________________________________________________________
Updates to this and other Press Releases will be posted at:   www.livingstonsheriff.com

1 800 SPEAK UP – Crime Stoppers Michigan Anonymous Tip Hotline – 1 800 773 2587
If you have information about a serious crime
• You can be awarded up to $1,000 if the information provided leads to an arrest
• You will not have to give your name or testify
• Phone calls are not recorded
• Caller ID is not used
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